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Translated by Jocelyn R. McDaniel

English Translation

To: Professor Fajans
Munich
Karlsruhe, 29 August 1927

Dear Professor,

Enclosed, | am sending you a copy of the application, which I intend to send to the funding
committee after receiving your consent and your letter of recommendation. At the same
time, | will contact Professor Pohl, as agreed, so that the application is not sent too early.
Thank you very much for your kind efforts.

Best regards from me, my parents, and Marianne to you and your family.

Yours,
(Max Bredig)
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